# THE NURTURING NEST NEWSLETTER

January 2025

### What's New

#### **New Staff**

We have welcomed new teachers to our Nurturing Nest family.

Ms. Tawny is our new Assistant Teacher in our Infant Classroom.

Ms. Drew is going to be helping in all the rooms as a Floater Teacher and Ms. Cierra will be our Assistant Teacher in E-Pre.

# Teacher Updates

We welcome Ms. Kaley back from Maternity leave. She will now be working as our Assistant Teacher in PreK with Ms. Kristin.

#### Social Media

You can now connect with us through our Facebook Account or Page and on Instagram.

#### Reminders

\*Please make sure your child has winter weather clothing and accessories for outdoor play each day.

\*Tuition is due every Monday of the service week, unless other arrangements have been made with Administration.

## **Upcoming Events**

- Red, Pink & White Party: February 14th
- Pajama Day: March 10th
- Green & White Party: March 17th

#### Notes from Administration

We just wanted to share our Appreciation in your understanding of the many changes we have had in teachers recently. We understand the need for consistency and strive on maintaining it at all costs. As always we have your child's best interest in mind with all changes that we make.